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December 3, 2019 
 
BY ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Capitol Building, 1st Floor 
Pierre, South Dakota 57501 

 
Re:  Frontier Communications of America, Inc., Docket No. TC01-074; 2019 Info TC133 

 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

By a letter dated and filed electronically on November 26, 2019, Frontier 
Communications of America, Inc. (“Frontier”) notified the South Dakota Public Utilities 
Commission (“Commission”) of its intention to voluntarily discontinue the above-referenced 
authority effective December 31, 2019.  See 2019 Info TC133.  Upon further investigation and 
reconsideration, Frontier has determined that it desires to retain its existing authority to serve 
South Dakota customers and does not seek to withdraw any certifications or tariffs.  
Accordingly, Frontier requests that the Commission disregard its November 26, 2019 letter. 

If you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact the undersigned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

  /s/ Brian W. Murray 
Brian W. Murray 
 
Counsel to Frontier Communications of America, Inc. 

 
cc:  Joseph Rezac (by electronic mail) 
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